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Presentations are only part of what is going on at the SNIA’s 2013 Storage Developer
Conference. This year we are pleased to announce the new SNIA iSCSI Plugfest made possible
through the support of Microsoft, our 2013 iSCSI Plugfest underwriter.

The purpose of this Plugfest is for vendors to bring their implementations of iSCSI to test,
identify, and fix bugs in a collaborative setting with the goal of providing a forum in which
companies can develop interoperable products.

The SNIA provides and supports networks and infrastructure for the iSCSI Plugfest, creating a
collaborative framework for testing. The participants of the iSCSI Plugfest work together to
define the testing process, assuring that objectives are accomplished.

The SNIA iSCSI Plugfest offers:

e Technical support from iSCSI engineers to look at traces and help with diagnosing
problems

e Plugfest participants are covered by a non-disclosure agreement and entry is restricted
to registrants only

e We will open the iSCSI Plugfest to all SDC attendees for a reception on Monday
evening, as an open house for an insider’s view

How Your Company Can Participate in This Year’s
SNIA iSCSI Plugfest:

Participation in the 2013 SNIA iSCSI Plugfest costs $495 per participating Plugfest Engineer,
which includes a full SDC conference pass. Participants are responsible for shipping and any
hotel drayage arrangements and charges, etc., regarding their equipment. Please reference the
iSCSI Plugfest Application and Participation Agreement for details.

For more information, please contact Arnold Jones at arnold.jones@snia.org or
407-574-7273.
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